
 

 

September is Hunger Action Month. In our mission to serve others 

we want to take action to aid our community in need. We are asking 

that during the week of September 24th-29th that students bring in 

the items listed below. These items will help our friends at My Sisters 

Place and Sisters of the Poor.  

 

Each grade is asked to drop off the following items on their way in 

outside of 1A: 

 

Grade Pre - K   JELLO 

Grade K instant pudding 

Grade 1 small tubes of toothpaste 

Grade 2 toothbrush 

Grade 3 napkins 

Grade 4 box of tea bags 

Grade 5 cake mix 

Grade 6 condiments 

Grade 7 aluminum foil 

Grade 8 cereal, coffee or laundry detergent 

 

Faculty and Staff:  Sugar, Coffee, Laundry detergent 

Thank you for your help and support of our service to those in need. 



 


